Bylaws Committee Report
The Bylaws Committee met on April 19, 2010
Members Present: Diane Elmore, Brian Plumb, Heather Steel, Eric Woodman

Members absent: Lijuan Zhai (excused), Cheri Jaques, Norm Cavanaugh (FMLA)

Faculty and Staff Safety Committee

It was decided to continue on with a request for action on the May agenda for the approval of the Faculty and Staff Safety Committee as a standing Faculty Senate Committee.   
“Faculty and Staff Safety Committee:
 This committee sets guidelines for safety in classrooms, labs, and the campus in general, and assists faculty and staff in implementing them.  These safety standards will be in accordance with the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) policies and procedures.  The committee also reviews current policies to make sure they are in compliance with OSHA standards.  The Director of Health, Safety, Security and Facilities shall be a standing member of this committee.” 

Faculty Senate Re-Organization

As a committee the proposed language changes to the bylaws was reviewed. It was decided that we would need more clarification on Article IV, part 3. The committee would like to know who is responsible for the units/containers. The committee would also like to see a definition of the “units” or “containers”. 

It was also noted that Cindy could email her proposal to us once she got the work on the containers to finish for our review.

Submitted by Heather Steel

